Dr. Raymond D. Fowler, Editor

American Psychologist

750 First St, NE

Washington, DC 20002-4242

Dear Sir,

I am enclosing a commentary on an article in your Journal by Edwin Locke and Gary Latham. My comments object to Locke’s shameful treatment of my work with control theory and the work of others who have used mine as a major source, and call for a substantive debate on the issues rather than the gratuitous sniping in which Locke has engaged for the past 10 years or more.

You will notice that I mention the possibility that the editor of this journal might suggest a suitable forum. I am amenable to almost any suggestions, but I hope to see my protest registered in public first.

Yours truly,

William T. Powers

73 Ridge Place

Durango, CO 81303-8136

(970)-247-7986

